
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Change in child’s schedule 
 
 
Please be advised that for the safety of all our children any changes made to your child’s dismissal 
arrangements at the end of the school day must be reported to the office prior to 12:30 pm. 
 
Any time after that could possibly result in a message not being transmitted to your child prior to the 
day’s end at 2:25 pm. 
 
 
 


